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It was great to welcome so many family       
members to the anti-bullying assemblies, led by 
the children. We know that our children have a 

good, age appropriate understanding of the    
issues around bullying. The School Council has 

developed a child-friendly anti-bullying policy for each class and now 
we need to put the principles into action when we are at school, at 

home and out and about in the community. Thank you for your     
support as it is important that we all work together to keep our      

children happy and safe.  
I am looking forward to all the special activities planned in December; 
I love to hear the children singing their Christmas songs! I hope that 

you can come and join in with the Christmas crafts or attend a   
Christmas performance. 

A message from our Head Teacher... 

Newsletter 

Learning Today for Tomorrow 

Harvest 

To All at Willow Wood Primary School, 
On behalf of Mid Cheshire Foodbank may I 
take this opportunity to thank you all for the 
kind donation of 192.1 kgs of food from your  

Harvest Festival. 
Your support is appreciated as it maintains 
our ongoing commitment to serve the local community. 

The year 2017/ 2018 to date is showing a further increase in 
numbers within all our Food Distribution Centres, your      

donation is enabling our volunteers to restore hope within 
our area. 

Kind regards and thanks again 
Bekky 

Mid Cheshire Foodbank  

 

November 2017 

Whole school attendance  

October 2017 

93.1% 

Class with best attendance 

Year  

97.5% Maple 

Tip of the 
month… 

Don’t meet up 
with people 
you’ve met 

online.  Speak 
to your parent 
or carer about 

people          
suggesting you 

do. 

Online 

Safety 

Christmas 

jumper day 

MAKE THE 
WORLD BETTER 

WITH A  

SWEATER     
Save the         

Children’s   
Christmas    

Jumper Day.    
Friday 15th          

December, stick 
on your festive 

knits and donate 
a £1 to save    

children’s lives. 
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Families And Schools Together (FAST) is a weekly 

club for year 1 families to attend together each week 

starting in January.  Families get to spend quality 

time together, playing games and having a meal, 

then parents get some child free time to have a    

coffee and a chat.  

If you are a Year 1 parent and want more                

information please see Mrs Bott or Mrs Ullein. 

 

1st Dec - FOWWS Bingo – Rainbow hall 
4th Dec – Y5 – WEP Christmas Cantata 
5th Dec – Y5 – WEP Christmas Cantata 

6th Dec— 9am Nursery—Christmas Crafts—  
Sunshine hall 

7th Dec—Christmas Crafts afternoon—1:30-2:30pm 
Year Rec, 1, 5 & 6—Classrooms in Sunshine/Snowflake  

12th Dec - 9:30am Nursery & Rec performance – Sunshine hall 
12th Dec – 2pm – Y6 performance – Rainbow hall 

12th Dec - Rec/KS1 Rapunzel theatre performance pm  
13th Dec  - 9:30am Y6 performance – Rainbow hall 

14th Dec - 9:30am Nursery & Rec performance – Sunshine hall 
14th Dec - 2pm - KS1 performance – Rainbow hall 
15th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day—£1 donation 

15th Dec - 9:30am KS1 performance – Rainbow hall 
15th Dec - Christmas crafts afternoon - 1:30-2:45pm  

Year 2, 3 & 4—Classrooms in Rainbow  
18th Dec - 9.30am - Y3/4 performance – Rainbow hall 

18th Dec - 2pm -  Y3/4 performance – Rainbow hall 
19th Dec – AM – KS2 pantomime  

19th Dec - PM - Christmas parties - Rec-Y6  
20th Dec - Christmas lunch 

20th Dec - AM Nursery Christmas party 
21st Dec - Finish for Christmas 2pm 

2017 Christmas Dates 

Learning Today for 

Tomorrow 

FAST is coming... 


